Hello,

A reminder that it is our first meeting of the year tomorrow — Tuesday 13" September from
7.30pm.

We will be discussing our events for the term and opportunities for funding different projects.
All ideas and support are very welcome. We are hosting it at Jess’ house, Sneydhurst, this
time — down the hill from school and straight up the other side, first house on the left.

And an invite for Pizza Night on Friday 23" September from 5 — 8pm in the Village Hall.
Kieran, Alex and Simon will be cooking up the pizzas plus there will be a bar, live music from
Andy and activities for the kids.

Margherita pizzas are £8, other toppings £10. There will be vegan and vegetarian options
too.

It is free to come along but it would really help us if you could register in advance so we
know how much pizza dough to make — www.tinyurl.com/PTFApizza

Please do help spread the word; friends, grandparents, aunties, uncles, distant cousins all
welcome. Plus if you are able to help in advance or on the night - making cakes, putting up
posters, manning the bar — please do let us know.

Thanks so much and hopefully see you on Tuesday.

Jessica Swinfen, Chair — jessicaswinfen@gmail.com, 07753826631
Ann Fitzjohn-Sykes, Secretary — annbabtie@gmail.com, 07809605453
Holly Ferguson, Treasurer — cooljazz@live.co.uk, 07707643434



http://www.tinyurl.com/PTFApizza
mailto:jessicaswinfen@gmail.com
mailto:annbabtie@gmail.com
mailto:cooljazz@live.co.uk

